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October 28, 2014

Thai Ginger Restaurant Inc.
173 Robert St. S.

St. Paul, MN 55107

Kyrina Sengmavong,

It has come to our attention that the Liquor Liability Insurance you have on file with our office
was cancelled as of December 4, 2013. There has been no insurance submitted to replace this

policy.

This letter is to notify you that there should be no alcoholic beverages sold, served or otherwise
distributed at this location until a new insurance certificate is submitted with no lapse in
coverage.

Failure to comply will result in adverse action against your On Sale Liquor license.

Please contact me at (651)266-9110 or via e-mail at kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Respectfully,

Kristina Schweinler
Sr. License Inspector

Cc. Dan Niziolek, Deputy Director
Geoff Karls, Asst. City Atty.
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